
 
3441 Steenwick Ave 

Bronx, NY 10475 
 

(718) 794-6160 (tel.) 
(718) 794-6170 (fax) 

Info@Our-CASA.org 
 

www.Our-CASA.org 
 

 
 

Our World. Our Community. Our CASA. 

Malissa Mootoo 
Principal 

 
Leslie Fiske 

Assistant Principal 
 

Andrea Tucci 
Assistant Principal 

 
Carol Reid 

Assistant Principal 
 

  PS/IS 189x 

March 23, 2009 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
 
The 5th and 6th grade will be taking a trip this Wednesday, March 5, 
2009. Due to safety concerns, we ask that you accompany your child on 
the trip. 
 

 
Yours truly, 

 
5th and 6th Grade Team 

 
 
 

Detach and Return 
 

 
Name ________________________________    Class ____________ 
 
________   I will accompany my child on the trip. 
 
________   I will not be able to accompany my child on the trip. 
 


